Erna Michael College Advisory Council
Minutes of meeting November 6, 1969

at the Jewish Center

Present: Dr. Lamm, Dean Rabinowitz, Rabbi Rosenfeld,

Dr. Schiff, Dr. Tannenbaum.

Rabbi Rosenfeld will serve as chairman pro-tem and
Dr. Schiff as secretary pro-tem.

TTP recruitment will be a major goal of the principals
conference which will take place on November 13.

Proposed arrangement with Bernard Revel Graduate School
as put forward by Dean Rabinowitz in letter to Dr. Hoenig:
consensus - not desirable at this time.

Changes in Erna Michael College:

a - More serious attitude.

b - No more admission with advanced standing.
Individual course exemptions infrequently granted
(e. g. Israelis into advanced Hebrew).

¢ - Regular attendance required (unlike Yeshiva College)
and administrative follow up to insure compliance
with regulations.

d - Change in degree offering.

3 students are current candidates for full enrollment in
TTP, One advanced, two freshmen.

Discussion as to means of reaching more potential students.
Possibilities:

a) Meeting with principals

b) Direct communication with best graduates selling
program as an honors program offering “fellowships."
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¢) Visits to high schools by Dean Rabinowitz patterned
after Rabbi Faivelson of TIW.

d) Ads in high school papers, student councils.

e) Radio program appearance.
£) NCSY media.

Status of Advisory Council was discussed.
Dean Rabinowitz is to seek clarification from President Belkin.



